
16. NOTICE OF MOTION 
16.1 Downzoning of heights and floor space ratios in 

Campbelltown CBD  
 
 
Councillor Mead has given Notice in writing of his intention to move the following 
Motion at the next meeting of Council on 17 March 2015. 
 
That when the Campbelltown Local Environment Plan is returned to the Council for 
consideration, a recommendation or option is presented to councillors which: 
 

In the area currently covered by the Campbelltown (Sustainable City) 
Development Control Plan: 
 
a. does not reduce height limits 
b. where floor space ratios limits currently exist, they are not reduced 

below 3:1 
c. where no floor space ratio limit currently exists and one is to be put 

into place, it is not set less than 3:1. 
 
LOST 
 
 
A Division was called in regard to the Motion for Item 16.1 - Downsizing of Heights 
and Floor Space ratios in Campbelltown CBD with those voting for the Motion being 
Councillors Greiss, Hawker, Matheson, Mead and Rowell. 
 
Voting against the Motion were Councillors Borg, Brticevic, Chanthivong, Dobson, 
Glynn, Kolkman, Lake, Lound and Oates. 
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